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I oppose the -17 amendment. The UGBs should not be changed this way, and doing 

so will effectively and rapidly undo the protection they have given to some of our 

most valuable farmland and other natural and working lands. Oregon has worked 

hard to protect those lands, and a last-minute amendment that threatens them is 

completely inappropriate.  


